Hello Nursery, Reception and your families,

Hope this little letter finds you all well.  We are thinking about you all and missing seeing you at school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you are enjoying working through some of the tasks from your challenge folder.  I wonder, how many have you had a go at?  We would love to see some of the things you have been doing.  We have set up an email which you can ask your grown-ups to send some photos of you busy learning at home.  We are going to make a special learning journey of all the things you have been busy with and might even be able to put some up in the gallery too!  Please email to EYFS@zetland.org.uk

Has anyone tried out the Joe Wicks PE session and Cosmic Kids yoga session yet?  We are enjoying the PE session at 9am and it gets us ready for the day!  There are lots of good things, including phonic sessions on YouTube, but please remember to have a grown up next to you when you are using the internet.

I know some of you have already painted or coloured in a rainbow and put it in your window.  If you haven’t done this, you could have a go with this at home.  You could also put a bear in your window so there is a bear hunt too.  I need to decide which bear I am going to put in my window!

Keep well and keep smiling!

Mrs Fellows
